

18th September 2019

St Paul's C of E Junior School

Oxford Road, Wokingham, RG41 2YJ

Tel: (0118) 978 5219

Email: office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk
Website: www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J M Taylor

Dear Parents,

RE: Year 6 visit to the Emm Brook, Wokingham

This term, Year 6 are studying Rivers. To enrich the children's learning, we are planning to visit the Emm Brook so as to carry out observations and Geography fieldwork.

Initially, the whole year group will be split into four groups and will visit on one of the following mornings:

Mrs Bond's Maths and English group - Monday 23rd September Mrs Wilson's Maths and English group - Tuesday 1st October Ms Edwards' Maths and English group - Wednesday 2nd October Ms Gilder's Maths and English group - Thursday 3rd October

Your child will need a waterproof coat.

For the second trip, the children will be visiting in whole class groups on the following dates:

6W - Wednesday 16th October 6B - Thursday 17th October

6G - Friday 18th October

Your child will need a waterproof coat and a pair of wellingtons so that they can go 'brook dipping'.

Please complete the attached EV2 and return to school by Monday 23^{rd} September. Only one form is required for both visits to the Emm.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 6 Team









